
Dear Parents and Guardians,

The Missoula Children's Theatre will be in town the week of November 13-18th for

a production of The Princess & the Pea featuring our HVS elementary students!

Students who would like to participate will need to be available for rehearsals

every day that week from 4:30 to 8:45 P.M. (The younger group of students

will be done earlier every day.) These will be long, intense, fun evenings, and

students should not expect to have time to do much else that week. The rehearsals

and our two performances on Saturday will all happen in the Little Theatre at

Milford High School.

We have room for 16 students in 1st grade through age 7 and 44 students age 8

through 5th grade in our cast.

The cost for students in 1st grade through age 7 is $45. The cost for students age 8

through 5th grade is $65.

For more information or to register your

child to participate, please scan the QR code

to the right, or go to

www.hvcommunitytheater.org/MCT.html.

For any questions please contact Mrs. LaPratt

(sylvia.lapratt@hvs.org) or Mr. Marquis (doug.marquis@hvs.org) .
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